

"MY LIFE IS BETTER LIVING IN HARMONY"

ACTIVITY 1: AT HOME

PROPÓSITO	Leer un texto en inglés reconociendo la importancia de apoyar en casa para mantener una convivencia saludable.	Lo logre	Estoy en proceso	Necesito mejorar
EVIDENCIA	Escriben las actividades de rutina que hacen antes y después del colegio			
CRITERIOS DE EVALUACION	Identifica el vocabulario relacionado a actividades de rutina			
	Obtiene información específica que está en distintas partes del texto.			
	Infiere e interpreta información del texto			

LET'S OBSERVE: (Pre-reading)

1. Look and match



have dinner

clean the floor

do my homework

play video games

wake up

clean the table

go to school

get home

2. What do you think is the text about?

a) free time activities

b) daily routines

c) school activities

LET'S READ: (During the Reading)

A. Listen and read. Then choose the best title a,b or c



a. My favourite restaurant b. Living above a chip shop.

c. Jobs for teenagers

My name's Lucy Beale and I live in London. My dad's got a chip shop and we live in the flat above it. The chip shop is my home, my workplace and a great place to hang out with my friends. During the week I usually wake up at 6.30 and help my mum at the shop. I clean the tables and she cleans the floor. Then I go to school. I get home at about 4.00 in the afternoon. There aren't usually many people in the shop at that time, so I do my homework there. Then I have dinner. I rarely have fish and chips because I'm bored of it. In the evening my friends sometimes come to the shop. We play video games or just sit around and talk. I don't work at the shop every evening. I work three times a week. Twice a week I work till 8 p.m. and once a week, on Saturdays, till 10 p.m. I enjoy working at my dad's chip shop, but every evening I always have a long shower because I smell of fried fish! I hate it!

B. Read again and choose the best answer for each question

1. What does Lucy do before school?
2. Where does she do her homework?
3. When do Lucy's friends visit her?
4. How often does she work till ten?
5. What does Lucy do every evening?

C. Read one more and tick true or false

1. Lucy is from England.

TRUE

FALSE

2. Lucy's dad has got a restaurant.

TRUE

FALSE

3. She does her homework at school.

TRUE

FALSE

4. She always has fish and chips for dinner.

TRUE

FALSE

5. She has a shower every day.

TRUE

FALSE

POST READING

Answer the next questions

1. What do you do before school?



2. What do you do after school?
